
 

 

 

 

 

What a fantastic start to the second half of the Autumn term we have had. 

The children have settled back in really well, and we are super impressed with how much 
they want to learn. We are really excited to see all of the progress that they will make this 
half term.  

 

Our topic for the half term is Amazing Artists, so get ready for some beautiful painting, 
drawing and creating inspired by some very famous artists. We may get a little bit messy in 
all of the fun that we are going to have.  

 

In English we are learning all about Biographies, so please can you send in some beautiful 
photos of your child so they can create their own biography. If you have any trouble with 
that, just let Paige know and we can see what we can do to help.  

 

Forest School, as always, is on a Friday. With the weather changing and getting a bit colder 
and wetter, please can you make sure that your child comes in with wellies and a warm 
coat.  

 

Our class team are really excited, and we know that it is going to be a great half term 
leading up to Christmas! 

 

Rowan Class  

Paige, Ryan, Ella and Nicola 

 


